
 

 

 

Construction Moving Along at the Fairfield Inn & Suites in Rock Hill  

 

Rock Hill (Rock Hill, S.C.) July 19, 2016- Construction of the new 

Fairfield Inn & Suites in Rock Hill, SC is moving along at a great pace. The 

exterior brickwork and veneering is almost complete as the crew continues 

to work on it each day.  

Guestrooms are starting to look like guestrooms on the upper floors. 

The hotel will have a total of 108-rooms on five floors, a combination of 

king and queen guestrooms and king studio suites will be available. The 

main floor will feature a large breakfast area, fitness center, guest laundry 

facilities and a 24/7 market.  Also, on the main floor there will be 1263 sq. 

ft. of meeting space that can be divided into two separate rooms.  

This upcoming week, the first floor rough-ins will continued to be 

added as well as drywall on the upper floors, followed by the addition of 

tubs and showers on the second and third floors and finally the remaining 

bathroom finishes on the second and third floors.   

Construction is slated to begin next week on the outdoor pool and 

patio area. For more information please contact the Area Director of Sales, 

Lynn Peppler at 803-493-3639. 

 

 

 

 


